
Dear Parent: 

 

This notice is regarding bus rider registration for the 2020-21 school year. 

 

Though we do not yet know what impact COVID-19 might have on school schedules for the next 

school year, we need to begin planning bus routes. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

● If your child is eligible for transportation and will be riding the bus to the same school 

next year, you don’t need to take any action. 

 

● If you need to update your bus service needs for the 2020-21 school year, please go to 

www.wcpss.net/busrider and let us know. 

 

● If your student is assigned to a bus but is not a bus rider, please submit the decline bus 

form at www.wcpss.net/declinebus so that we have the most up-to-date information. 

 

● If you need further assistance with bus service, call or email your student’s school. 

 

Please know that, when bus service resumes, we will assure student safety by taking all 

measures recommended by public health officials. 

 

Thank you for your support of the Wake County Public School System. 
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